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April 17, 2020

Dear dedicated supporters of Citizens and Friends of Trinidad & Tobago,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of CFTT, we sincerely hope you and your families are taking
good care of one another. We encourage you to follow all medical advice being communicated,
taking the necessary precautions and keeping your loved ones safe during these difficult times.

We have patiently waited for improvement with our country’s medical crisis however we have
reached a point where, with great sadness, we must postpone CFTT’s August 22, 2020 Annual
Dinner Dance Celebration because of theCorona Virus Pandemic. Our Holiday Brunch remains
on calendar for December 5, 2020 and we look forward to reuniting with you and everyone else
in our CFTT family at that time.

Our mission of helping “make a difference in a child’s life” continues to bring great hope to our
cultural community. Our Board continues to work behind the scenes making our community a
safer and better place. With this in mind, weask for your continued financial support as we
“make a difference”. You may easily donate by using one of the following-
website:www.cfit.us.; Zelle-310-762-2253 or Mail to: Citizens & Friends Of Trinidad &Tobago.
P.0O. 881806, Los Angeles, CA 90009.

Please look out for announcements of our future events. Thank you once again for your
continued support as it helps us fulfill our mission.

Our very best to you and your families,

Respectfully the Board of Directors of CFTT
Mervyn Richardson, President

Jasmine Napier, Vice-President

Dr. Laurence Weeks, Medical Director
Carole DeGale, Recording Secretary

Denice Wint, Correspondent Secretary

Julian Belgraves, Treasurer

Vincent Bain Samuel, Entertainment Director
Raymond King, Publicity Director

Naidia Estes, Board Member



